July 15, 1954 Letter, C. J. Yu the Secretary of President to L. J. Legere, Jr.

Citation:

"Letter, C. J. Yu the Secretary of President to L. J. Legere, Jr.", July 15, 1954, Wilson Center Digital Archive, B-013-076, Official Correspondences, President Rhee's Correspondences, Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University. https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/122755

Summary:

President Rhee will not be able to visit Pusan with General Taylor.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

15 July 1954

Dear Colonel Legere:

President Rhee has asked me to express his appreciation for the invitation to attend certain dedicatory ceremonies in Pusan but wishes me to advise that in view of his scheduled trip to the United States it will not be convenient for him to do so prior to his return.

Yours sincerely,

C. J. Yu Secretary

Lt Colonel L. J. Legere, Jr., Special Assistant to the Army Commander, HQ Eighth U.S. Army.

St